
ADVERTISEMENT 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  
City of Port Wentworth 

Residential and Commercial Solid Waste, Yard Waste, 
 Recycling Collection, and Bulk Trash 

And Disposal Services 
RFP # 22-0921 

 
Sealed proposals will be received by the City of Port Wentworth, Georgia at 7224 GA Hwy 21, 
Port Wentworth, Georgia 31407, until 2:00 p.m. local time Monday, October 17, 2022 at which 
time receipt of proposals will be closed. No submitted proposal may be withdrawn after the 
scheduled closing time for receipt of proposals for a period of sixty (60) days. 
  
The work to be done consists of furnishing all labor and equipment to provide Residential and 
Commercial Solid Waste, Yard Waste, Recycling Collection, and Bulk Trash and Disposal 
Services for the City of Port Wentworth. 
 
A mandatory pre-proposal conference will be held on Wednesday, October 5, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. 
local time in the Port Wentworth City Hall Council Chambers, 7224 GA Hwy 21, Port Wentworth, 
Georgia 31407. All perspective proposers are required to attend. 
 
Proposals for waste and collection services shall be made in the format established in the request 
for proposals documents.  Request for Proposal documents for waste and collection services are 
open to public inspection at the City of Port Wentworth, 7224 GA Hwy 21, Port Wentworth, 
Georgia 31407.  A copy of the request for proposals can also be viewed electronically at 
www.cityofportwentworth.com. Copies of the Request for Proposals may be obtained from the 
City of Port Wentworth, 7224 GA Hwy 21, Port Wentworth, Georgia 31407.  
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive informalities.  


